
Town of Summit  

The Town Board met in regular session on August 3rd, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the town fire hall.  President Frank 
Eccles present, members Kathleen Quale & Dale Bauer present. Others present were: Norma Arend-finance 
officer, Larry Hayworth, Raymond Hadzis, Jim Wohlleber, Darrin & Naomi Trevino, David VanElsacker, Calvin 
Pies, Sandra Lowery, Jim Thurman and Arlo Anderson        

Eccles called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Public communications:  The Fire Department will be having a 
Block Party at the park on August 22nd from 4-8pm.  The Wagon Wheel will be selling alcoholic beverages.   
Dena R from the Wagon Wheel Bar & Grill and repair issues were discussed.  

Motion by Quale, second by Bauer to approve the minutes, financial reports and claims as presented. Motion 
carried. *Insert Claims  

Old Business:  Delinquent water bills were discussed.   

Legal update was given regarding Ash Street, Michael Crawford and the closing of the Bancorp property.  

New Business:   The first reading of the 2021 budget was held. 

Maintenance report was given by David V.     

The next regular town board meeting will be Tuesday, September 8th (due to Labor Day) at 7:00pm at the 
town fire hall.   

Norma Arend, Finance Officer  

 


